
WZBZ 
AM -1070 

January 30, 1996 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr.. Geary, 

(802) 985-5399 

I was most amused and delighted to receive your letter today confirming you reception of 
WZBZ way down in Walnutport, PA. Your log of our programming announcements was right on the 
money for every day you listened. The only thing that fooled us a little was the mention of Easy 
Listening music. We are an all talk station. I suspect that our Canadian friends in Monkton may 
have been playing the music! We are some 19 miles away from our transmitter site in Peru, New 
York, and we even get interference from CBA just before sign -off! 

You might be interested to know that other DX letters have come from Waltham, Massachu- 
setts, and Cornwall, Ontario. I'm kind of surprised that you receive us, instead of WINA in 
Charlottesville, VA. I think they are 10,000 watts days on 1070. 

Thanks again for your interest in WZBZ. 

Sincerely, 

Barry P. Lunderville 
General Manager 

PO Box 468 Burlington, VT 05402 


